Terry Johnson

From: Cats4mex@aof.com

Sent: Friday, April 30, 2004 1:21 PM
To: Bill Vanpelt

Cc: eboydston@usgs.gav
Subject: Hi Bill' A favor...
Attachments: madreandraft_jaguars.pdf

Hi 8i1l!

Could you please review the attached paper, is for possible publication at the Madrean
Archipelago proceedings. Unfortunately T need it back relatively fast (no later than may
6th), could you send your printed cammenis to my co-author in Henderson, NV. Her address is:
Erin Boydston

285 N. Stephanie St. Suite-D #114

Henderson NV 89974

Please let me know if you may have any conflict with it.
Thank you.
Carlos

Dr. Carlos A. Lopez Gonzalez
Escuela de Biologia

tUniversidad Autonoma de Queretaroc
Apdo. Postal 184

Quebetaro, Queretaro C. P. 76018
Catsdmex@acl. com




